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Dear Valued Supporter, 
 

Capitol Land Trust works with community partners to conserve and care for the unique natural 

areas that help make southwest Washington the place we love. Each year we raise funds to 

further our mission by holding an outdoor Summer Gala & Auction with fabulous food, lively 

entertainment, and an amazing silent and live auction. We hope you will partner with us by 

donating a unique item or experience to this crucial fund-raising activity. 
 

This year's Summer Gala & Auction will take place on Saturday, August 13 at Ralph and 

Nancy Munro’s Triple Creek Farm in Olympia from 5PM to 9PM. We hope to have 34 items 

for the silent auction and 12-15 for the live auction. 
 

For both the live and silent auction, we are looking for donations of: 
 

 Outdoor Experiences such as sailing, walking, bird-watching or canoeing trips 
 

 Gift Certificates to local theater and musical performances, museums, sports events, 

shopping, or wine and spirit tastings 
 

 Professional Services such as painting, horticultural consults, pruning or car washes 
 

 Art Pieces such as paintings, fine wood-working, fiber arts or jewelry 
 

 Destination Getaways to beautiful spots in the northwest and beyond 
 

 Outdoor Gear and Equipment such as binoculars, camping tent or hiking poles 
 

 Fine wine collections 
 

 Airline tickets 
 

 Progressive or theme dinners 
 

 Tickets to local events 
 

 

These items were very popular at last year's auction. 
 

Our goal is to raise $85,000 at this year’s Summer Gala & Auction to contribute to the 

conservation of unique local shoreline properties that have become available. You can be a vital 

asset to Capitol Land Trust’s mission and your community.  
 

We hope you consider a contribution. If you are interested in donating, or have questions, please 

contact us at gala@capitollandtrust.org. We look forward to working with you to make this the 

most successful Summer Gala & Auction! 
 

With gratitude, 

 

 

Jane Nowitz     Lisa Johnson 
 

Auction Co-chairs for Capitol Land Trust’s 16th Annual Summer Gala & Auction  



 ITEM DONATION FORM 
Capitol Land Trust appreciates your generous support of its annual Summer Gala & Auction through 
the donation of an auction item. Net proceeds from the Summer Gala & Auction will benefit Capitol 
Land Trust’s mission to conserve southwest Washington’s essential natural areas and working lands. 
 
In order to appropriately recognize your generosity, kindly complete the information below  
and return to: 
 

Capitol Land Trust      
209 4th Ave. E Ste 205       
Olympia, WA 98501 
 
Name / Contact _____________________________________________________________________ 

Company _________________________________________________________________________ 

Street Address _____________________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip ____________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone ________________________    Email _________________________________________ 

This donation is:            Corporate  Personal 
 
Fair market or retail value of donation __________________________________________________ 
 
Donation description: (include information and/or restrictions that bidders need to know)

__________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
Items not used in the Auction will instead be used for other fundraising purposes.  
 

 Gift certificate is enclosed. 

 Item/gift certificate needs to be picked up.  Please contact me to arrange date and time. 

 Please have someone call me regarding my donation and/or the event. 

 I would like to remain an anonymous donor. 

 I am unable to donate an auction item; however, I would like to make a financial contribution. 

 

Thank you very much for your donation!  
A receipt for your donation will be provided post-event. 


